
 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE FOR FULL COMPLIANCE OF COVID19 MEASURES AS MANDATED 

BY MALAYSIA’S NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL BY ALL CURRENT 

CONTRACTORS/VENDORS OF MALAYSIA AIRPORTS 

 

Being an integral component of the delivery eco system that enables Malaysia 

Airports’ smooth running of all major airports in the country, strict observance of 

COVID19 standard operating procedures for prevention is imperative and 

compulsory for all Malaysia Airports’ current contractors and vendors. Any failure 

and/or non-compliance can be deemed as a form of contract breach. Consequently, 

all rights including imposing penalties up to immediate termination of contract will 

be applicable subject to the agreed terms. 

Malaysia Airports urges all  contractors and vendors  to take a serious view on 

ensuring all mandated procedures, guidelines and regulations are adhered to 

without exception as to ensure operations and services can continue to be 

rendered at minimum risk of  unwanted COVID19 infection at workplace. 

Any party that is found to have contravened and/or failed and is subject to 

charges and/or consequences in line with ‘Akta Pencegahan dan Pengawalan 

Penyakit Berjangkit 1988 / Akta 342 dan Akta Standard Minimum Perumahan, 

Penginapan dan Kemudahan Perkerja 1990 / Akta 446’, is obliged to formally 

inform Malaysia Airports on such event at the earliest possible time. Failure to 

notify within a reasonable time can also be deemed as a contract breach. 

Again, let us all ensure all procedures, guidelines & regulations on COVID19 

prevention as updated over time by our nation’s security council are speedily 

implemented irrespective of expense. 

 
 
From the Desk of CPO, Malaysia Airports 
10 February 2021 


